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SIFL/SECT/MS/21-22/119 

February 17, 2022 

 

The Secretary 

BSE Limited   

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Fax: 022-2272 2037/2039/2041/3121 

BSE Scrip Code: 523756 

The Secretary 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot no. C/1 

G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 

Fax: 022-2659 8237/38; 2659 8347/48 

NSE Symbol: SREINFRA 
Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Intimation under Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations, 2015 regarding revision in Code of Practices and Procedures for 

Fair Disclosure (Srei Fair Disclosure Code) of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information 

 

The Company has already intimated the Exchanges that the Reserve Bank of India (“RBI”) 

has superseded the Board of Directors of Srei Infrastructure Finance Limited (“Company”) 

on 4th October, 2021 and appointed Mr. Rajneesh Sharma as the Administrator of the 

Company in terms of Section 45-IE (2) of the Reserve Bank of India Act, 1934 (“RBI Act”) 

and accordingly the powers of the Board are vested in the Administrator. The RBI, in 

exercise of powers conferred under section 45 IE 5(a) of the RBI Act, had constituted a three 

member Advisory Committee to assist the Administrator of the Company in discharge of his 

duties. Further, pursuant to an order dated 8th October, 2021 of the National Company Law 

Tribunal, Kolkata Bench ("NCLT"), Corporate Insolvency Resolution Process (”CIRP") has 

been initiated against the Company as per the provisions of the Insolvency and Bankruptcy 

Code, 2016 (“Code"). 

In light of the above Order, the Company has approved the revised Code of Practices and 

Procedures for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information in terms of the 

provisions of the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015.  

The revised Srei Fair Disclosure Code is available on the website of the Company: 

https://www.srei.com/sifl-corporate-codes 

Request you to take the same on record. 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Srei Infrastructure Finance Limited 

 
Manoj Kumar 

Company Secretary and Chief Financial Officer 

FCS 6698 
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